From: Daryl R. Cagle

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fee changes.
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 5:24:21 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

I need to point out that there are more than a hundred families who own property and homes
in Moreno valley who live in Texas, LA, OK, and KS. They pay property taxes to Colfax
County and come during the summer and other times of the year. I know several who own
boats and use them on Eagle Nest Lake. Many of them come and fish from the bank. I believe
you cutting off our noses to spite our faces. Please give this serious consideration

Thank you. Daryl R. Cagle. 806-433-9332
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